
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 10, 2002 
 
 

NOTICE OF MODIFICATION OF  
PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

 
 
 

RE: WUTC v. Qwest Corporation 
 Docket UT-011329 
 
 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On January 8, 2001, Commission Staff requested a one-week extension of the January 11, 
2002, filing date for Staff’s Direct Testimony.  Qwest agrees to the extension.  Staff 
represents that granting the extension may facilitate settlement negotiations.  
 
The Commission finds that it is consistent with the public interest to modify the 
procedural schedule as proposed Staff.  A one-week extension will not prejudice any of 
the other parties.  Moreover, further modification of the procedural schedule is 
anticipated to accommodate a change of hearing date. 
 
Accordingly the procedural schedule is modified to allow Commission Staff an 
extension of the filing date for Staff’s Direct Testimony from January 11, 2002, to 
January 18, 2002. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
KAREN M. CAILLÉ 
Administrative Law Judge   

 


